10th December, 1938,

Dear Sir,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 6th instant and note that you propose to come to London
sometime in January for the purpose of discussing the use of
Thomas Steel in the engine which has recently been undex

consideration,

Since no doubt Dr, Dorey will be in the 0ffice

at that time, I suggest that your letter advising the precise

date of your arrival should be addressed to him,
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

A, Houmoller, Esq,.,
Burmelster & Wain's Maskineog=Skibsyggeri
Aktleselskabet,
Strandgade 4
Copenhagen,




